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Question 1 

Will the Public Reference Group (PRG) continue when the new South East London 

CCG is established?  Experience has shown that it brings benefits to both 

participants in the group and the CCG. 

CCG Response 

We are committed to developing public engagement and to maintaining existing 

mechanisms that have been successful such as the PRG.  The PRG has been 

focused on health and as we bring together health and social care then transparency 

and involvement will be important to ensure we get feedback from local people for 

shaping and changing services. 


